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God bless each brother and sister who assembles in the Baptist Churches of our Lord Jesus 
Christ. 
I give thanks to God for you and I am happy to relate the blessings of the Lord Jesus in this 
ministry. 
 
I rejoice that God demonstrates to us that He cares for His own, even in our city which has a 
great lack of safety. He gives us the blessing of being able to speak in His name to the people 
who give us the opportunity to explain the gospel message, without any opposition. He 
encourages us by His grace to continue in the work, and we have had some visitors in our 
services. We see those who continue to attend faithfully, some young people trying to take part 
in the services. Also, a sister who has been attending for some time has asked to be baptized, 
which makes us rejoice that she has this conviction. 
 
Seeing these things that the Lord is doing motivates us in our endeavors to glorify Him and we 
continue with each activity, knowing that the Lord reveals His will at all times. 
 
On another note, we have been saddened along with the family of Brother Carlos. They are 
grieving the recent death of his niece Karla, for whom we had requested prayer when her 
kidneys were failing to function. 
 
The health of our son Jahaziel is good, except for some pain as the weather is changing, but he 
can now carry on his normal activities and is not confined to his bed as in the past.  
 
Pray for us and for those who assemble with us, that conviction would come to their lives. 
 
In the service of the Lord, 

Marco A. Cantú 
Email: markocantu@hotmail.com 
Apartado Postal 374 
H. Matamoros, Tamaulipas 
México C. P. 87351 
Sent out under the authority of Sovereign Grace Baptist Church 
(Iglesia Bautista Dios Soberano), Pesquería, Nuevo León, México 
Pastor: Marco Cantu, Jr. 
Email: marcojrcantu@hotmail.com 
Offerings in USA should be sent to:  
Grace Missionary Baptist Church, 125 Locust Lane, Frankfort, KY 40601 
Ph: (502) 695-6931 
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